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MESSAGE FOR DEALERS
Dear Maserati authorized dealership,

As part of yearly On-Board Diagnostic (OBD) certification and compliance requirements administered by the state of
California, Maserati must gather OBD performance data (IUMPR) from customer vehicles in Southern California within the first

year of operation. As part of this testing, representatives from Maserati’s selected supplier (IAV), and their sub supplier (Nedkov
Engineering) may reach out to local dealerships to locate vehicles for data acquisition and may request short term (30
minutes) access to connect to vehicles onsite. Any and all cooperation with the process would be much appreciated by
Maserati. For any questions you may have on the program or to offer your assistance, the IAV and Nedkov Engineering
contacts are:

Prasanna Venkatesh prasanna.venkatesh1@external.stellantis.com (248) 444-0378

Detelin Nedkov/Victor Escudero: detelin.nedkov@external.stellantis.com, detelin.nedkov@gmail.com (424) 522-6196

You may also contact me if you have questions about the program:

sergio.felletti@maserati.com

(248) 260-0355

Thank you,

Sergio Felletti

Environmental & Emissions Compliance Lead
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